AGREED REPORT - BOARD OF MANAGEMENT MEETING
Date: 07/02/2023

Parents are reminded that policies and others including the school’s Child Safeguarding
Statement and Risk Assessment are available on our website and in hard copy from the
office.

The Board of Management would like to sincerely thank the Fundraising committee of
the school who organized a pub quiz on 27 January 2023 which raised €3,560 . Thanks
to all involved — organisers and supporters for their commitment to the school.

The parents committee took part in a sea jump on Sunday 18" December in aid of
sensory equipment for the pupils to be used at school events and raised €3,565. A huge
thanks to the parents committee and all those who jumped in the sea!

Admissions to the school for the year 2023-2024 closed on Friday 13™ January. All
processes were followed and those offered places have been notified.

A HSA inspection took place in January and the school did well, with some
recommendations in relation to traffic management etc to be addressed.

A teacher has been assigned 12 hours to facilitate the teachers in Graduation and Mars
class to support the pupils who will take part in the pilot scheme for Comprehensive
Employment Strategy for school leavers in 2024.
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Secretary to the Board of Management
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